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On March 6th, 2024, the Electoral Literacy Club organized a Voter Awareness Campaign in association with 

the College NSS unit (National Service Scheme) in anticipation of the upcoming Lok Sabha Elections. The 

primary objective of the campaign was to encourage students to exercise their right to vote and actively 

participate in the democratic process. The club members joined hands with the NSS volunteers to set up a 

mock electoral booth inside the campus and demonstrated the entire process of how to cast a vote safely 

following the code of conduct prescribed by the office of the Chief Election Commission. One of the faculties 

from the Department of Political Science delivered a talk to further elucidate different aspects of the voting 

process to the students giving them an overview of the initiatives undertaken by each division of the ECI to 

ensure free, fair, inclusive, accessible, and participatory conduct of elections. 

                                                         

  

Electoral Booth Demonstration by ELC members and NSS Volunteers 

 

 


